May 2, 2025

Amanda Abell
Superintendent
Caverna Independant School Distiict
Cave City, KY

Dear Superintendent Abell,

I have enjoyed this past year as a Special Education teacher and high school basketball of the
Caverna Independent District. Caverna has a proud tradition and I was humbled to be a part of it
in rebuilding the CHS basketball tradition,

I'loved the people I worked with, I loved my students, and I loved the young men that performed
so well for me this year both on and off the basketball court during the great season that we had.
There was an incident that occurred a few days ago that was intended solely and totally as
hotseplay. Unfortunately I became a participant in the incident, momentarily forgetting that I was
the adult in the room, responsible for overseeing the students instead of playing with them.

This incident has resulted in the school being cast in a bad light and caused embarrassment and
was damaging to all of the students involved,

I sincerely regret my lapse in judgment and believe that it is in the best interest of all concerned
that I resign my positions with the district as both teacher and basketball coach, effective

immediately.

1 want to apologize to the administration, my co-workers, all of my students and players and most
of all the students and their parents who were involved in this incident.

I have let everyone down and am disappointed in myself, Irealize there are consequences when
these things occur and therefore I am resigning my positions immediately.

1 love Caverna and appreciate the opportunity that I was given here.

Sincerely,
Terrence Miles
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